
EYFS Trip to Africa Alive 

On Friday 16th June, pupils in Nursery and Reception had the privilege of visiting Africa Alive. 

We were all so excited and so were the adults. Africa Alive kindly allowed each child to invite 

a special adult to come along too. Once we arrived, we all had a photo with a very special 

guest, the Giraffe mascot, and then we were allowed to use the giant, inflatable, bouncy 

pillow. We were the first members of the public to use it!  

We then navigated around Africa Alive in our allocated groups, exploring the different animals 

and their habitats as we travelled. We talked about where the animals originally came from, 

what they like to eat and the different species. We were so proud of how our youngest pupils 

managed to walk so far and on such a lovely warm day. Both the children and adults had an 

absolutely wonderful time.  

Both classes would like to thank all of the adults who accompanied the children during the 

day, the Parish Council for funding the transport and Africa Alive for inviting our Nursery and 

Reception children and nearly 50 special adults. This made the visit even more special.   

 

 


